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Comments: Please do NOT consider allowing any kind of e-bike on any federal lands such as land governed by

USDA Forest Service, BLM, and National Park Service. Riding an e-bike is not a form of exercise and is totally

disturbing for people who enjoy hiking, walking, exploring, etc our lovely outdoors. The sound of e-bikes is

disturbing to not only humans but to wildlife. E-bikes are very hard on trails and destroy paths more quickly.

Please do not pursue allowing e-bikes on trails of any kind. They are also dangerous to children and dogs on

trails because of their speed and the majority of riders being very discourteous. They tend to think the trails are

there for them alone and decide they no longer need to share with hikers, walkers, runners. Thank you.


